

Quoc Van Foreign Language Center	TEST (U17-20)
Class: KET_K16	Writing test
Full name:.....	Time: 60 minutes –Date: 23/11/2021

READING and WRITING

I. Multiple choice (15pts):

1. I usually wear a T-shirt and _____ to go to parties.
a) clothes b) pence c) trousers
2. Mike's sister is tall and _____.
a) slim b) short c) long
3. I feel _____ when it rains in the holiday because I like doing things outside.
a) bad b) poor c) boring
4. On holiday I like sitting on the _____ or swimming in the sea.
a) garden b) beach c) tent
5. I've got _____ to see my favourite band tonight.
a) tickets b) posters c) plates
6. The concert was fantastic but we were _____ for the bus.
a) late b) slow c) tired
7. Visiting museums is more _____ than going swimming.
a) bored b) interesting c) excited
8. I _____ my homework and went out.
a) answered b) worked c) finished
9. My dad wear _____ because he can't see very well.
a) cups b) tents c) glasses
10. We _____ very late for class this morning.
a) were b) was c) wasn't
11. Masha needs _____ a job this summer.
a) find b) finding c) to find
12. January is _____ than February.
a) longer b) more long c) long
13. We _____ very late for class this morning.
a) were b) was c) wasn't
14. I always have fun _____ my friends.
a) until b) for c) with
15. What _____ food can you cook?
a) kind for b) kind of c) kind

II. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently (5pts) :

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|--------------------|----------------------|
| 1. a. <u>plea</u> se | b. <u>tea</u> ch | c. <u>chea</u> p | d. re <u>hea</u> rse |
| 2. a. <u>grea</u> t | b. <u>bea</u> tiful | c. <u>tea</u> cher | d. <u>mea</u> ns |
| 3. a. <u>wet</u> | b. <u>bete</u> r | c. <u>re</u> st | d. <u>pre</u> tt |
| 4. a. <u>part</u> y | b. <u>love</u> ly | c. <u>sky</u> | d. <u>empt</u> y |
| 5. a. <u>sub</u> ject | b. <u>lun</u> ch | c. <u>bu</u> sy | d. <u>stu</u> dy |

III. Complete the words in the conversations. (8pts)

1. A: What do you want to do at the weekend?
B: I need to buy some new c ____ s. I don't have anything to wear.
2. A: What's wrong, John?
B: This maths homework is too d ____ t. I can't do it.
3. A: Let's go s ____ g. I want to buy some shoes.
B: Oh, no! I want to do my homework.
4. A: What's the best place for a family day out?
B: Edinburgh zoo is an e ____ g place. There's lots to do there.
5. A: What can we do in Rome?
B: Lots! Rome is never b ____ g.
6. A: How much m ____ y do you need to buy her birthday cake?
B: About £5.
7. A: Do you like summer or winter best?
B: I really love the summer because the w ____ r is so good.
8. A: Can we go to the cinema on Friday?
B: No, we can't. The t ____ s are really expensive.

IV. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines. (6pts)

maths	geography	post office	jelly	a tiger	chopsticks	fridge	biscuits	a horse
-------	-----------	-------------	-------	---------	------------	--------	----------	---------

1. You have to be good at numbers to do this subject. _____
2. These are made with flour, butter, eggs and sugar. _____
3. You use them when you eat. _____
4. If you want to know about the world we live in, it's good to study this subject. _____
5. We put butter in here to keep it cold. _____
6. You can see this animal at a farm. Some people like riding it. _____

V. Rick is talking to Helen. Match the questions (1–7) and the answers (a–g).**Write the letters. (7pts)**

		Answers
1. Rick: Where did you go on holiday last year, Helen? Helen:	a. By plane.	1-
2. Rick: How did you travel? Helen:	b. I'd love to.	2-
3. Rick: Who did you go with? Helen:	c. Hotter than here.	3-
4. Rick: What did you do on your trip? Helen:	d. My parents.	4-
5. Rick: And how long did you stay there? Helen:	e. Brazil.	5-
6. Rick: What was the weather like? Helen:	f. Two weeks.	6-
7. Rick: Would you like to go there again? Helen:	g. We explored!	7-

VII. Complete the sentences with the verbs in brackets in the correct form. Use the present simple or the past simple. (6pts)

- Every weekend Jason (ride) _____ horses. He loves it.
- _____ you (go) _____ to school by bike every day?
- We (not do) _____ our homework now.
- She often (go) _____ to work at 8.30 in the morning.
- My parents (be) _____ at home yesterday.
- She (be not) _____ at the school because she was sick.

VIII. Complete the sentences with question words. (8pts)

Where	What time	What (x2)	How	Why	How much	How often
-------	-----------	-----------	-----	-----	----------	-----------

- A: _____ do you wear on a cold day?
B: I wear my jacket and hat.
- A: _____ are you tired?
B: Because it's very late and I need to go to bed.
- A: _____ do you live?
B: I live in Madrid.

4. A: _____ money do you need?

B: I need £50.

5. A: _____ places do you want to visit in the summer?

B: I want to go to Brazil and Mexico.

6. A: _____ do you feel when it's cold outside?

B: I only want to stay in my room.

7. A: _____ do you practise the piano?

B: Every day.

8. A: _____ do you watch TV?

B: At nine pm.

IX. Read the text. Choose the correct answer, a, b or c: (5pts)

Today I live in London, a big city. But I didn't live in a big city when I was a small boy. I didn't live in England. I lived in a small village in Italy. My favourite person then was my Aunt Mina. She was very interesting. She was a scientist and she travelled the world. Every summer she visited us in our small village. We listened to her stories for hours. Her home was in Milan, another big city in Italy. One year we visited my aunt there in her beautiful house. Her living room was full of interesting things from around the world and there were beautiful paintings on the walls. There were lots of rooms in my aunt's house, but the doors were closed. 'Do you want to see this room?' she asked me. 'There's something wonderful in here.'

She opened the door to a dark room. Then she opened the curtains and let the sun in. In the room there was a beautiful, big black piano. 'Do you want to hear it?' asked my aunt. 'Yes, please.' I said. She started playing and I listened. My life changed in that room with my aunt. I walked back to the living room and said to my mum, 'Mum.

Can I learn the piano?

1. Where did the writer live when he was young?

a) In England

b) In Italy

2. What do you know about his aunt?

a) She travelled a lot.

b) She was a boring person.

3. What happened every summer?

a) He visited his aunt.

b) His aunt visited him.

4. Why did he like his aunt's house?

a) It was in a small village.

b) It was very interesting.

5. What was in his aunt's living room?

a) Lots of paintings.

b) A piano.